
 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2021   

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

  

I am requesting funding for the Opa-locka Gunshot Detection Violence Reduction Initiative in 

fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Opa-locka Police Department, located at 

780 Fisherman Street, Opa-locka, FL 33054.  

 

The funding would be used to provide gunshot detection technology to the City of Opa-locka, 

Florida to reduce gun violence in the community.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Frederica S. Wilson 
Member of Congress  

 


